
Annual Elocution 
 

The Class Elocution in W.H. Smith Memorial School got underway on April 30, 

2022. 

The program was held in the Cecilia Rose Hall and was inaugurated at 8:00 

a.m. by welcoming the guests with potted plants by the school administration. 

Dr. Ram Sudhar Singh was the chief guest of the program. A welcome speech 

was given by Mrs. Meena Mamgain to the judges. The judges of the sub-junior 

and junior sections were Dr. Bhanumati Mishra and Dr. Sapna Bhushan.. 

Students from classes 5 to 12 participated in the elocution. The elocution was 

about the recitation of different poems by the students in English, Hindi and 

Sanskrit. 

The program started with the recitation of the poems by students of classes 5 

to 8. The recitation by the young students was beautiful and intriguing and 

was not only appreciated by the judges but also by the teachers and other 

students. 

The program for the senior section started at 11:30 a.m. for classes 9, 10 and 

12. The judges were Dr. Rahul Chaturvedi and Dr. Pawan Kr. Pandey. The 

uniform recitation and the expression of different feelings with each line was 

commendable. 

After the recitation of the poems, felicitations were given to the judges and 

the chief guest by thanking them. The much awaited results were announced 

by Mrs. Pratyasha Mukherjee for English and Mrs. Sangeeta Nayak for Hindi. 

The winners of the sub-junior section were classes 6B for English and 6C for 

Hindi. The winners of the junior section were classes 7C for English, 8C for 



Hindi and 6B for Sanskrit. The winners of the senior section were classes 12A 

for English and 12B for Hindi. 

Everyone appreciated the efforts and performances of the students. Lastly, a 

vote of thanks was given to the judges and the chief guest, thanking them for 

their time and their participation in the program and for addressing the 

students. This marked the end of the elocution. 


